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From the Editor-in-Chief 

Distinguished Readers of the Ankara University Journal of Faculty of 
Educational Sciences (JFES), 

Welcome to the first issue of 2024 (April, Volume: 57, Issue: 1). It brings us 
great joy to invite you to a new issue filled with rich scientific content. 

Since its establishment in 1968, JFES has been a leading academic publication 
for national educational research, staying true to its founding purposes and 
principles. While our journal continues to focus on the main disciplines of educational 
sciences, it also serves as a platform for researchers to share their insights, findings, 
and perspectives and encourages excellence in scientific research. 

In this issue, we present valuable articles reflecting original research in 
educational sciences, contemporary scientific methods, and current discussions. This 
issue contributes to knowledge production in educational sciences by featuring 
research and review articles covering topics such as educational management, 
distance education, and basic education. Each article, rigorously evaluated by expert 
reviewers in their respective fields, contributes to the interdisciplinary nature of 
educational sciences, enhancing the intellectual texture of our journal. I extend my 
heartfelt thanks to all authors contributing to this issue, dedicated reviewers, and field 
editors supporting collective knowledge production. 

I express my gratitude to the assistant editors, language editors, and layout 
editors who have played a significant role in bringing this issue to you. Their efforts 
and dedication to contributing to academic excellence are truly invaluable. 

Dear readers, we thank you for your interest in and support for JFES. We hope 
our journal will stimulate intellectual discourse, strengthen interdisciplinary 
collaboration, and encourage further research. Wishing that the works featured in 
this issue of JFES inspire you and contribute to scientific thinking, I extend my 
respects on behalf of all colleagues. 

We look forward to meeting you in the next issue. 
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